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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Where has the time gone? It is really flying by and we cannot believe that we’re writing our 
final letter for this academic year! We certainly have had a busy academic year so far. Please 
check your class page to see the pictures of our adventures. We hope you and your children 
have had a well-deserved rest over the Easter holidays, but now it is time to start all over 
again and prepare for the exciting term ahead. 
 

This term, our new topic is entitled ‘I love London.’ We have decided to combine certain 
London transport with famous London landmarks. The children are going to use research 
skills to study where landmarks are and how they can travel from one to another using 
different forms of transport from the past and present. This work will then be paired with 
looking at the history of the following transport around London and how they came about. 
 
The homework will start again after Easter. They will have the maths and English set online 
using google classroom. Weekly spelling and reading will also continue. The half termly 
project will also be posted on google classroom after Easter. The projects this year have 
been lovely to read, look at and share so we hope that the hard work continues.  
 
We have been really lucky to be able to continue with our after school clubs and lots of 
children are having the opportunity to represent the school in competitions. Please 
remember to wear PE kits on Tuesday and Friday and if you have a sports club. 
 
Both Merlin and Kite have enjoyed presenting you their class assemblies this year however 
their bible assemblies will be in the summer term. They will present these to the school. If 
your child is singing in Young Voices at the O2 please remember it is on 25th April. Class 
photographs will be on Wednesday 29th June. Look out for the date for sports day! 
 
We also have an exciting start planned to the Easter term with a science week linked to 
space. We will be celebrating the Queen's Diamond Jubilee in our Curriculum week, so look 
out for more information to come. 
 
Thank you for your continued support as always. It won’t be long until we are waving them 
off to year six! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Gupta and Mrs Good, Mrs Stark and Mrs Mooney 


